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     Week 7,  Term 3, 2017  31 August 2017 

Diary Dates  -  Term 3 
 Friday 1 September  - Fathers’ Day Breakfast, Open Classrooms & Liturgy 
 Tuesday 5 September - Year 2 Assembly in TLOCC @ 2.00pm 
     - P&F Meeting @ 7.00pm in the library  -  IT Presentation by Mrs Korth 
 Friday 8 September  - Mufti Day  -  no school uniform 
 Saturday 9 September - State Election in TLOCC 
 Tuesday 12 September - Year 4 Assembly in TLOCC @ 2.00pm 
 Thursday 14 September - Band Concert in library @ 7.00pm 
 Friday 15 September  - Men in the Morning @ 8.00am 
 Wednesday 20 September - Year 5 & 6 Parent Night Showcasing Term 3 
 Thursday 21 September - Kindergarten 2018 Parent Information Evening @ 7.00pm 
 Friday 22 September  - Last Day of Term 3 
 Monday 9 October  - First Day of Term 4 

Dear Parents, 
 
It has been another busy week at school.  Amid the hustle and bustle and with the support of      
Mrs Le Patourel, teachers and students have made time to indulge in a little mindfulness.           
Students have taken a moment to reflect and develop relationships with others from across all 
grades and teachers have spent time creating an art work for the staffroom, surprisingly it was a 
very relaxing pass time and very worthy – I didn’t realise how creative our teachers can be. Thanks 
Michelle for organising these events for us.   
 

Fathers’ Day Breakfast 
The children are looking forward to many dads and special friends visiting school tomorrow for the 
traditional Fathers’ Day breakfast, followed by a liturgy.  Classrooms will be open for dads to visit. 
Fathers’ Day is one of my favourite school events and I wish all dads and special friends a        
wonderful day on Sunday. Enjoy!   
Fathers’ Day BBQ @ 7.00am in the undercroft, open classrooms. 
Liturgy @ 8.45am in TLOCC. 
The basketball courts will be open for parking but locked at 10.00am. Please do not park in the 
courts if you intend to catch the train after the breakfast. 
A collection box will be at the Fathers’ Day breakfast for the Spring Fair Tombola. Suggested     
donations are: wine, spirits, champagne or a gift such as nuts, chocolates, specialty biscuits or a 
small gourmet gift. 
 

Mufti Day  -  Friday 8 September 
A reminder that next Friday 8 September will be a mufti day (children wear plain clothes to school).  
It is also the day where families are invited to bring a bag of lollies for the lolly stall at the Spring 
Fair.  We would like to suggest that some of our students may like to wear a jersey (rugby jumper) 
in support of ‘Jersey Day’  http://www.jerseyday.com.au/ 
 

TLOCC  -  Polling Centre 
The Light of Christ Centre will be one of the Polling Centres for the upcoming council elections on 
Saturday 9 September 2017. Open from 8.00am until  6.00pm. 
 

Diocesan Athletics Carnival 
Congratulations to our students who attended the Diocesan Athletics Carnival in Narrabeen on 
Tuesday. Miss Tonnet tells me that our students are to be commended on their wonderful           
behaviour and sportsmanship.  Congratulations to Charlize G and Tara W who will be representing 
the Diocese at the Polding Carnival in Glendale next Friday 8 September. 

 
Wishing you all the best for the week ahead. 
 
Gill Austin 
Acting Principal 
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CLASS MERIT AWARD 
PBL AWARD 

Moving Safely Around The School 

Kindergarten Blue Joshua C Coin McC 

Kindergarten Gold Niamh D Louis M 

1Blue Anneka B Henry J 

1Gold Isabella R Max J 

2Blue Cameron G Grace M 

2Gold Zachary R Julian S 

3Blue Rebecca J Lara C 

3Gold Sienna D Isabelle R 

4Blue Brodie C Erika C 

4Gold Archie H Isabella P 

Year 5 
Zac K 

Russel Z 
Jackson M 

Alexander T 

6Blue Olivia McD Millie H 

6Gold Leon V Nicholas N 

The birthday certificates will be presented at the assembly on  
Monday 4 September 2017 

Congratulations to the following students  
who are celebrating a birthday next week. 

     

  5 September - Gabriel O (2Gold) 
     - Timothy S (KGold) 
     - Daniel S (KGold) 
  6 September - Isabella R (1Gold) 
     - Olivia R (1Blue) 
  8 September - Amber A (4Blue) 
     - Sophia V (1Gold) 
          

Deepest sympathy to the Domingo family on the passing of  Maria’s    

father Laurentino (Larry) Quemuel.  Grandfather to Mary & Rosie in 

Year 6.  A very sad year for the Domingo family who have lost three 

grandparents in the last 12 months.  You are all in our prayers. 

SCHOOL BANKING HELPERS 

NEEDED! 
This is the final year for the current 

volunteers as their children move on to 

high school.  We need at least two      

volunteers for next year to take over 

the school banking.  Training will be given at the beginning 

of Term 4.  The role is only for 40 minutes one morning a 

week and if there is more than one helper you may only have 

to help every fortnight.  Please let Robyn Ward know in the 

office if you can help. 

OLOR Mums wanted for Sunday  

Evening Mixed Basketball Competition 

at the Brick-Pit. 

No minimum level of skill or fitness  

required.   

Games times are 6.10-7.00pm 

  or 7.00-7.50pm 

For any enquiries contact:   

Marilyn Jackson - maria_lya@hotmail.com  

0421 826 979 

Peter Andruska. - peter@andruska.com.au  

0439 733 320  

mailto:maria_lya@hotmail.com
mailto:peter@andruska.com.au


SUNDAY 29 OCTOBER  
 
 

SPRING FAIR NEWS 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

REMINDERS 
LOLLY STALL : Next Friday 8 September is a mufti day and lolly collecting day. The Lolly Stall at the Spring Fair are asking for a 

bag of branded lollies for the lolly stall.  Please leave with the school office for collection. 
 
GOURMET GIFTS DONATIONS: #Fruit from your fruit trees #Bags of sugar - jam setting sugar preferred which is available from 

supermarkets in the sugar section  #vouchers to buy frozen fruit - please contact Helen, Dawn, Sarah or the School Office if you wish 
to donate vouchers.  #family favourite or secret recipes. 
 

BOOK STORE:  We are seeking quality pre-loved children’s and adult’s fiction books. Our Book Store coordinators will be collecting 

books in the school car park from 8am to 9am Friday 15 September and Friday 13 October. 

 
LINK TO VOLUNTEER AT THE SPRING FAIR: https://goo.gl/forms/zbuL1OJLs7kFmzUB2 
 

TOY STALL DRIVE: Christina will be waiting near the St. Vincent's blue charity bin every Tuesday morning after school drop off  

(from 8:40am-9:15am).  
 

SPONSORSHIP COMMITTEE NEWS: If you are able to provide support, please click on the Google form link and fill in your     

details. https://goo.gl/forms/DXRY1cspm90gKvo12 

 

                           FACEBOOK 
You are invited to become a member of our Spring Fair closed group so we can all come together and make this 
year's Spring Fair another school community event we can be proud of.  Link: https://www.facebook.com/
groups/113802112603805/ or search springfair2017 on Facebook and look for the OLOR Spring Fair 2017 page. 
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School Holiday Events 


